
Sunday, February 24, 2019

Fifteenth Avenue 
Baptist Church

Rev. Dr. David Latimore, Pastor



CALL TO WORSHIP		  Worship Leader

OPENING SONG	 Choir and Congregation

SCRIPTURE		  Ministerial Staff

INVOCATION		 Ministerial Staff

CONGREGATIONAL 		  Music Ministry
PRAISE

ANNOUNCEMENTS 									       
	

RECOGNITION OF GUESTS/	
WELCOME SONG
           

We welcome you.
Yes, we welcome you.

We welcome you into this 
house of the Lord.
For His love is true

and we share it with you.
You are welcome in this house of the Lord.

WORSHIP



MINISTRY THROUGH
MUSIC 					        
		
ALTAR CALL						   
	
OFFERTORY PRAYER			                    

OFFERING	

MINISTRY THROUGH MUSIC	

THE WORD					   
	  

INVITATION TO 
DISCIPLESHIP

       

Music Ministry

Ministerial Staff

Deacons Ministry
                                  

Deacons Ministry

Music Ministry

WORSHIP

CLOSING SONG & BENEDICTION  
“Let The Church Say, Amen”



WELCOME! 
Welcome to Fifteenth Avenue Baptist Church! We thank God for your 
presence with us on today. We know that with God, nothing is by 
happenstance and everything happens for a reason.  God meant for 
you to be with us today and God has a blessing in store for you! We are 
excited to worship with you, and we eagerly anticipate a wondrous 
day of  worship that will encourage your spirit and transform your life 
as we encounter the Holy Spirit together! We know that you will be 
blessed by your fellowship with this community of  faith, the songs 
from our music ministry, and the preached word of  God. No matter 
what brought you to Fifteenth Avenue today, God is here waiting to 
forever change your life!

Please know that First Lady Tammie 
Latimore and I join our church family 
in extending to you the warmest of  
welcomes.  If  you have not yet done 
so, please fill out a visitor’s card.  
This will allow us to follow-up with 
you after today and to insure that we 
keep you informed of  the many great 
things happening here at Fifteenth 
Avenue. If  you need any assistance 
in worship, please feel free to ask 
the brother or sister sitting next to 
you, and they will be happy to help 
you in any way possible.  If  you do 
not have a church home, there is 
a place for you here at Fifteenth 
Avenue.  This is a place where God 
is blessing his people.

PASTOR AND FIRST LADY 
LATIMORE



CELEBRATING BLACK HISTORY 

“For most people, it is enough for the world to know that they 
aspire. The world does not ask what their aspirations are, trusting 

that those aspirations are for the best and greatest things. But with 
regard to the Negroes in America, there is a feeling that their 

aspirations in some way are not consistent with the great ideals.”
-W.E.B. DuBois

W.E.B. DuBois Booker T. Washington

–Wi-Fi password information for the FABC Guest 2.4 and FABC 
Guest 5G networks: FABCGuest
–Meeting Event Forms and Disbursement Forms can be accessed 
on the church’s website by clicking on the “More” tab and then 
clicking on the “Forms” tab.
–Annual Reports and Financial Snapshots can be accessed on the 
church’s website by clicking on the “About Us” tab  and then click-
ing on the “Reports” tab.
–New ministry mailboxes are located outside of  the Activity Center. 





This is a free six-week course designed to help cancer sur-
vivors and their adult caregiving partners enhance their 
quality of life. You will receive information and practical 
tools to help manage symptoms, challenges, and day-to-
day tasks.

Courses will be held on Saturdays, March 2nd, 16th, 23rd, 
30th, April 6th, and 20th here in the chapel from 9 a.m. to 
11 a.m.

To register, contact Sis. Olivia Brown at 615-984-2048 or 
Sis. Cynthia Dawkins at 615-331-8985.

CANCER: THRIVING AND SURVIVING

March 24, 2019 
Noon to 4 p.m.

SICKLE CELL



Our next community service project is March 18, 2019 at 4:30 p.m. 
at the Nashville Union Mission Men’s Campus, 639 Lafayette Street.

You must register online at:

http://15thbaptistmensgroup.nashvillerescuemission.volunteerhub.com/

For more information, contact Deacon 
Wenford Barnes at  (615) 423-3568.

OPEN TABLE NASHVILLE is in desper-
ate need of warm blankets (clean, gently 
used are fine), 16 oz. propane tank, and 
warm gloves. Donations can be dropped 
off at Glencliff United Methodist Church 
Monday through Thursday from 9 a.m. to 
3 p.m.

For more information or to send questions, email
 ingrid@opentablenashville.org or call 615-415-0141.

Wish List: opentablenashville.org/canvas
Sign Up Canvas: opentablenashville.org/wish

Please help support our friends and keep 
them alive by donating these items or by 
canvassing with us any night it’s 28 
degrees or below.



Sisterhood   Month
3/5  Mardi Gras Madness 
meet-up lunch 
fellowship at Voodoo 
Gumbo in Bellevue

3/6  Sisterhood Fast:  
Focus on hearing and 
obeying God

3/9  Sisterhood Ministry 
meeting,  lunch, and 
Table Talk discussion 
“Why  Are  We Playing 
Crazy?”  

3/11  Outreach Activity: 
Nashville Rescue 
Mission, Women’s 
Shelter (background 
checks required)

3/13  Sisterhood Fast:  
Focus on healthy family 
relationships 

March Events
3/15  Sisterhood Game 
Night  @ 6:30 p.m. 

3/20  Sisterhood Fast: 
Focus on encountering 
and walking closer to 
God 

3/22  Women’s Choir 
rehearsal with Guest 
Psalmist & Clinician Sis.
Barbetta Neil from 
Aurora, Illinois @ 
6:30 p.m. 

3/23  Women’s Choir 
rehearsal (to be 
determined)

3/24  Women’s Day

“
... your  God    will      be  my   God.    

”Ruth 1:16

Ladies’ Sunday Attire
3/3   Black

3/10  Animal Print
3/17  Denim & Diamonds
3/24  Red, white or black



Health Care Facility
Sis. Lennie Williams
Bro. Charles Robinson

Home Bound
Sis. Angela Garner
Bro. James Harris
Sis. LaDonna Tatum
Sis. Lillie Phillips
Bro. Sanford Harper
Sis. Susie McClure
Sis. Thedrika Sawyers
 
Prayer Request
Bro. Adrian Washington
Sis. Anita L Bailey
Sis. Ann Bailey
Sis. Anne Groves
Sis. Annette Thompson
Bro. Bobby Cain
Sis. Barbara Jones
Sis. Barbara White
Bro. Bob Packard
Sis. Carmen Townsend
Sis. Catherine Johnson

Bro. Chris Coleman
Bro. Curtis Lyle
Sis. Cynthia Rodgers Knight
Sis. Darlene Watson
Sis. Ernestine Majors
Sis. Frenchie Newkirk
Bro. Gary Leach
Bro. James Boone
Bro. Joshua Mays
Sis. Julia Howard
Sis. Kesha Brown
Sis. Lisa Lawrence
Sis. Lorene West
Sis. Margo Cain
Sis. Miricole Thompson
Sis. Nellie Norton
Sis. Opal Glasper
Bro. Richard Hopkins
Bro. Ron Dykes
Sis. Terray Tuck
Bro. Travis Plummer
Sis. Vera Watts
Sis. Verline Young
Bro. William Mills
Bro. William Cross
Sis. Yolanda Brown
Sis. Zettie Rice

PRAYER LIST



SERMON NOTES
   Date:

   Title:

   Text:   

   Notes:



WORSHIP AND MEETING 
TIMES
Sunday

Church at Study - 8:45 a.m.
New Members Class - 8:45 a.m.
Children’s Church - 9:45 a.m.

(Sept. - May: 2nd and 4th Sunday)
Church at Worship - 10 a.m.

Tuesday
Forever Young - 10:30 a.m.

Expositor Bible Class - 12 p.m.

Wednesday
Love Kitchen - 12 p.m.

Morning Bible Study - 10 a.m.
Evening Bible Study - 7 p.m.

Thursday
Choir Rehearsal - 6:30 p.m.

Prayer Ministry - 6 p.m.

Saturday
Liturgical Dance - 12 p.m.

Men’s Choir Rehearsal - 9 a.m.

Church Office Hours
Monday–Friday  8:30 a.m. - 4 p.m.

615.256.4326 (office)
615.251.1128 (fax)

Pastor David G. Latimore
615.542.7348 (cell)

pastor@fifteenthave.org

Minister Tammie Latimore, First Lady
firstlady@fifteenthave.org

www.fifteenthave.org
info@fifteenthave.org


